
Change Notice 

Pilgrims Pride 

RPI Saturday November 15th, 2014 

 
Due to an overwhelming response, the following 
changes have been made to the meet. 

 

Session 1: Entries from Events 25 through 28, 
                  13&Over and 8&Under Relays, 
                  have been removed from the meet. 

No other changes have been made. 

 

Please notify all of your coaches, swimmers and 
parents of these changes.  We apologize for any 
inconveniences these changes may cause. 

 

Thank You, 

Margaret Schmidt 



Meet Director-Pilgrim’s Pride 

 

 


